
 
  
  
Dear ICANN accredited registrar, 
  
The Internet Engineering Task Force (IETF) has published RFC 9276 (Guidance for NSEC3 Parameter 
Settings) with new best practices for DNS zone publishers, and validating resolvers. 
  
If you offer DNSSEC services and use NSEC3 in doing so, ICANN org recommends that you review and 
consider RFC 9276’s new guidance. Please note that per RFC 9276, section 3.2, DNSSEC validating 
resolvers may no longer resolve signed names properly or securely for zones that do not follow the new 
best practices for zone publishers. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Global Support. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Technical Services team 
Global Domains and Strategy 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 


